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Going South this weekend?
Please note, there will be a full closure of the A3 in both directions from 9pm on Friday 13 October to 5.30am on Monday 16
October. The closure will be in place northbound from the B2215 (Ripley) to M25 junction 10, and southbound from M25 junction
10 to the A247 at Burntcommon. This is to facilitate National Highways bridge beam installation works as part of the M25
Junction 10 project.

The diversion will be via A247, A246, A24 and M25 junction 9. Please see the following diversion map. The diversion route agreed
between National Highways and Surrey Officers is the most appropriate and direct route suitable for all vehicle sizes and types,
with no height or weight restrictions in place. If you are considering alternate routes other than the signed diversion, please
consider how viable smaller more local roads may be given the large volume of traffic which will be displaced from the A3.

Some sections of the Surrey road network may become heavily congested at times over the course of the weekend. Please plan
your travel arrangements carefully using real-time data sources where available to inform your route choices.

If you have any questions, please contact National Highways either by email: M25j10@nationalhighways.co.uk or call 0300 123
5000 and one of the team will be happy to help.

Thanks to Cllr Steven McCormick (RA Woodcote and Langley) for the information.
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